
THE NORTHEASTERN 
MOSQUITO CONTROL 

ASSOCIATION, INC. 
 

PRESENTS: 

 

THE ROBERT L. ARMSTRONG 
AWARD 

 
TO: 

William Mara 
 

Be it resolved this eighth day of December, 2008, by 
the Northeastern Mosquito Control Association, 
Inc., that the Robert L. Armstrong Award be given to 
William Mara for his meritorious service to the 
Northeastern Mosquito Control Association, Inc.  
 
 
 

Emily DW Sullivan, NMCA President 


